
From: Anisa Kisamore <ahneesuh@comcast.net> 

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2020 8:11 AM 

To: Coni McMaster 

Subject: A Voice In Support of the City's Legal Advise 

 

It has come to my attention that Councilman Merz has appealed to the 

community to write the City in  

support of his opinion to re-open now thus going against state mandates, 

the city's legal advise, and  

jeopardizing city funding. 

 

In an effort to bring balance to any voices that may align with Mr Merz, 

I and my family wish to state we  

do not support this line of thinking. Mr Merz does not speak for us. 

 

We support the advise of legal and feel that Mr Merz course of action 

will cause long term damage to  

our city if ever it is acted upon. 

 

We strongly support the city, the council people, and the Mayor who 

oppose this line of reasoning, and  

trust that the city and those in office who vowed to serve this community 

within the law will continue to  

act with reason and in the best interest of our community now and for the 

future. 

 

We, as individuals of this community, will continue to support our local 

businesses through this tough  

time to help them keep their doors open or - once allowed to re-open 

within the law - help them get  

back on their feet. 

 

We do appreciate what it takes to daily walk the fine line that your jobs 

demands. Thank you for your  

service. 

 

Sincerely, 

Anisa Kisamore 

Citizen since 1993 


